From: Eennell, Tyra (MYR)

To: Youna. Victor (BOS)

Subject: Withdrawing Gloria Li as SFMTA Nominee
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 12:13:52 PM
Hi Victor,

The Mayor would like to withdraw Gloria Li for the SFMTA Commission
consideration. Please let me know what is needed to ensure she does not get
scheduled. Thank you.

Warmest Regards,

Tyra Fennell (she/her)

Director of Commissions and Community Relations
(415) 554-6696 | tyra.fennell@sfgov.org
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